
 

Community Notice 
Land Surveys on Howard Street between Beale and 2nd Streets 
This important work is part of the TJPA’s The Portal/Downtown Rail Extension Project 
 
What and Where? 
The Transbay Joint Powers Authority, delivering The Portal, also known as the Downtown Rail Extension (DTX) 
project, through its subcontractor, Chaudhary & Associates, will be conducting land surveys between Beale and 2nd 
Streets along Hoard Street to support the design of the project.  
 
When and What Time? 
The work will occur from Thursday, March 21, 2024, to Friday, April 5, 2024, with expected hours of operations from 
7:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Monday – Friday. Schedule may change without prior notice. 
 
What Does This Mean to You? 

• Sidewalks and bike lanes will be temporarily unusable while surveyors are taking measurements.  
• Traffic control will be provided where the work encroaches traffic lanes.  
• No noise impacts are expected from this work. 

 
What Can You Expect? 
A survey crew of up to three individuals may be 
present with the following equipment: 

• LiDAR Terrestrial Scanners 
• Other survey equipment 
• Support vehicle (Pickup Truck / Passenger 

Vehicle) 

Questions? Contact Us! 
Phone: (415) 597-4620 
Email: info@tjpa.org  
Learn more about The Portal 
https://www.tjpa.org/portaldtx. 
 
About the Transbay Joint Powers Authority 
The Transbay Joint Powers Authority is the owner and 
operator of the world-class multimodal Salesforce 
Transit Center; and is working to extend Caltrain and 
ultimately, California High-Speed Rail service from 4th 
and King streets to the Salesforce Transit Center in 
downtown San Francisco through The Portal. 
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